
Town of Cable 

February 2020 Road & Property Report 

  It’s been a nice mild February.  Not real cold and not much snowfall…….so far. 
We’ve been scraping, sanding roads and winging again.  We’ve used 
approximately 400 tons of sand so far this season.  About ½ of what we made to 
begin with.  We finally were able to get the ice rink in a usable condition, though 
it may be short lived with warmer temps coming. 

Birkie is just around the corner.  Its been getting busy around town with the 
weekend events and we’ve been working on the routes used by ski traffic.  We 
widened Timber Trail and Randysek Rd to the county line and sanded the hills. 
We also widened Randysek by the North End ski club as much as possible. 

We picked up Hydraulic oil for the grader.  We will be changing all the 
transmission, differential, and other gearbox oils soon.  Its all part of the 4,000 
hour service for that machine.  Travis found a wheel seal leaking on our 2003 
Sterling Quad.  This was just gone through at Tomlinson’s last fall.  I have 
contacted them and they are going to warranty it for us. 

Some future plans are getting the Mack Quad in and changing the air dryer on it 
and making sure its ready to be sold in the beginning of March.  Getting the 
Sterling back to Tomlinson’s for the warranty work.  Making plans for work on 
Frels rd in the spring and hiring the summer help.  

 

Jason Swanson – Road & Property Foreman 


